## MT. SINAI ELEMEMTARY SCHOOL MT. SINAI, NY

Mr. Rob Catlin, Principal Mr. Brian McCarthy, Acting Assistant Principal

## June 2021

## Dear Parents and Guardians of Incoming Second Grade Students:

The following lists the supplies your child will need to start off the school year in September. Please be sure to <u>label all</u> supplies with the student's name.

- 1. 3 wide ruled composition notebooks
- 2. 4 <u>plastic</u> folders (*pockets on the bottom please*) 1 red, 1 green, 1 orange and 1 of your choice
- 3. 1 blue plastic folder with the center fasteners and pockets on the bottom
- 4. 4 glue sticks
- 5. 2 highlighters
- 6. 1 pack of 3 x 5 <u>lined white</u> index cards
- 7. Child sized round tip scissors
- 8. 1 box of 24 crayons, 1 box of markers and 1 box of colored pencils
- 9. 2 <u>large, soft, zippered</u> pencil cases (no pencil boxes)
- 10. 3 boxes of *sharpened* pencils (Ticonderoga preferred)
- 11. 1 package of baby wipes
- 12. 1 large box of tissues
- 13. Sealable lunch bags (boys bring gallon bags and girls bring sandwich bags)
- 14. 1 hand held pencil sharpener (not battery powered)
- 15. An art smock placed in a large zip lock bag labeled with your child's name on it.
- 16. A four pack of dry erase markers (any color, fine tip preferred but not necessary)
- 17. A dry erase eraser (no spray needed)
- 18. 2 large pink erasers
- 19. 1 package with 5 pads of post its 3X3, any color.
- 20. 1 bottle of antibacterial gel (60% alcohol) and Lyslol or Clorex wipes
- 21. Ear buds labeled with your child's name
- 22. 1 bottle of Elmer's Glue

Additional information per teacher:

110001010110111111111111111111111111111	<del>                                    </del>			
<u>Samson</u>	Stemmler/Murphy	<u>Style</u>	<u>Sullivan</u>	<u>Wink</u>
Black dry erase	*instead of 2 pink erasers	No Elmer's glue bottle.	No sharpener	
markers only.	please send one box of			1 Shoebox
	pencil top erasers.	2 notebooks		
1 notebook				No index cards
	1 pencil case	No index cards		
No index cards				

Please check your teacher's Google Classroom for any additional supply information when the school year begins. Students are allowed to have a water bottle daily, however, please do not send in bulk. Thank you for your cooperation. We are looking forward to a rewarding school year.

Sincerely, The Second Grade Teachers ☺